Friday 14 September 2018

It has been a great first full week at school! The children have transitioned really well into their new classes and have been working hard. Your children will bring home an information pack from their teacher next week. You are then invited to come into school on Thursday 20th September between 3.15pm – 4pm for an informal chat with your new class teacher, should you have any queries or questions you wish to ask. We look forward to seeing lots of you there.

I hope you have a great weekend. Rebecca Negrello



Our wonderful new Year 6 captains!

Class Dojo

You may have heard your children talking about their class Dojo. This is a new reward scheme we have adopted, which is proving really popular with the children already! A weekly target is set individually and by achieving this it will contribute to a reward at the end of term. The target will increase over time as the expectations become higher.

Summer Reading Challenge

Well done to all of those who have completed the summer reading challenge at the library. If you would like to bring in your certificates and medals to school, we would love to see them:

Y1-Y3: Thursday 20th September Y4-Y6: Wednesday 19th September

Reading Records and Planners

Please can you ensure you sign your child's reading record or planner at least 3 times a week to show that reading has taken place.

Youth Choir

St Lawrence Church is looking for new singers from Year 4 upwards for its youth choir. It meets every Friday in term time from 6.15pm to 7pm in the new extension at the back of church. We sing a wide range of music - this term a lot from 'The Greatest Showman' - and at one church service a month as well as regular concerts. You don't have to be brilliantly musical or very religious, just enthusiastic, willing to learn and on occasion eat lots of pizza! It is fantastic fun and all free... first session this year is Friday 21st.

Please contact Peter Waddell, the vicar, on 07552 359046 for any more info.

Maths Rock Stars

Children in Y1-Y6 have received their TT Rockstars login, a website to improve their timetables. They should be accessing this regularly. Awards are going to be given out for the most improved times table rocker!

Abbots Langley Tough Ten

The Abbots Langley Tough Ten races will take place on Sunday 7th October. The annual pre-race Curry Night will be held on Monday 24th September to raise funds for the event. See the flyers attached.

Sustainable Future for Abbots

A film about helping to take steps to a sustainable future will be showing at The Henderson Hub, Abbots Langley on Thursday 20th September 2018 at 7pm to 10pm (the film starts at 7.30pm).

Volunteers

We warmly welcome volunteers into school. The school office has the forms, which you will need to complete, to get the required DBS. We will also need a reference before you can start.

Parking

Margaret House have been in touch to complain about people parking in their car park. Please do not park there when doing pick up and drop off.

20th September: Open classrooms 3.15pm-4pm 5th October: ALSA quiz night Change from date given last week.

23rd and 25th October: Parents' evening

6th November: ALSA Christmas pudding evening

22nd November: Disco 20th December: Term ends at 2pm 26th and 28th March: Parents' evening

5th April: Term ends at 2pm

16th May: Disco

8th July: Open evening

23rd July: Term end sat 2pm

Letters Out:

Abbots Langley Tough Ten (2 attachments) ALTTA tomorrow poster